
Headteacher’s Message 

It’s been a very busy week with the music concert, leavers’ events and the PTFA disco 

on Thursday. We sadly say goodbye to our Y6 children today as they leave us and     

embark on the next stage of their education. We are all really proud of them and 

would like to wish them well at high school. Good luck! 

On Tuesday, Barbara and the kitchen team pulled out all the stops for a great leavers’ 

lunch for Y6. The children had a great time and the American themed food went down 

very well. Thank you! 

Today we also say goodbye to Mrs Nuttall and Mrs Edward. We wish Mrs Edward well 

with the move and Mrs Nuttall well at her new school. I would like to thank both of 

them for all their hard work.   

Finally after reflecting on the year, it has been another successful one for Cop Lane. 

Thank you to all our families for all your support over the year. On behalf of everyone 

at Cop Lane, we wish you a relaxed summer break and look forward to seeing you 

back in September. 

Best wishes,      

Mr Ian P. Ashmore        

Cop Lane C.E. Primary School 
A welcoming Christian community, committed to one    

another, giving our very best at all times. 

‘I can do all things through Christ who strengthens me.’ Philippians 4:13 

Our Christian Value is: thankfulness 

Dates for your Diary 

 

   

 

 

01.09.23—School reopens 

for the Autumn term 

8:45am 
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PTFA News 

A big thank you to everyone for your support this year! Look out in September 

for more information from the PTFA. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week in our Picture News, we looked at the news that Austrian artist Gustav Klimt’s final     

portrait has become the most expensive artwork ever auctioned in Europe. The painting, called 

Lady with a Fan, sold for the final price of £85.3m at Sotheby’s in London. It was sold to an art 

collector from Hong Kong, with three other bidders hoping to buy the piece. When Klimt died in 

1918, the portrait of the unnamed woman was still on an easel in his studio. The estimated sale 

price was a much lower £65m, which bidders quickly went over, and the painting sold in just 10 

minutes.. The children considered the question: ‘What makes art valuable?’ Our ‘Picture News at 

Home’ can be found on the last page of this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Holiday Dates 

The governors have approved 2024/ 2025 holiday dates. Here is 

a reminder of 2023/24 as well as 24/25: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




